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February has been a busy time for all of us in the Armenian Community. 
Twice many of us were able to come together and participate in 
the Divine Liturgy as celebrated by His Eminence Archbishop Torkom 
Manoogian on January 27th and Hayr Soorp Mesrob Mutafian on February 
2nd. On the social side, many were able to participate in the 
Dekalb County Festival of Arts, February 16th and 17th both as 
a money-making project for the AICAA and as an opportunity to view 
some fantastic art. As stated previously, this Board is trying very 
hard to present to you our friends every opportunity to join in and 
share various activities and events that are mutually enjoyable 
and satisfying. To that end we asked for your help and your dues. 
Many of you responded and sent your dues for which we thank you. 
To those of you who paid, you can look forward to having your 
membership cards in the mail in the near future!!! To those of you 
who have not yet had the chance to send your dues,we again ask that 
you please try to do so in the next few days. 
We also asked for news that you might like to share with the community; 
well, we are doing it again. Only, this time, we are going to expand 
our newsletter and try to make it something of which we can all be 
interested in and proud of. Therefore, we are asking for: 

1. social news you wish to share 
2. birthdays and anniversaries 
3. new Armenians in the Atlanta Area or the names of those 

friends who are interested in Armenian events. 
4. community events you think we would like to participate in 

or support as an organization. 
5. poetry, short stories, cartoons that you write or read 

that you would ltke to share with us. (in Armenian Or English) 
6. advertising--do you have a business or event you would 

like us to know about or share (a small fee will be charged 
per advertisement--very small) 

7. etc., etc., etc., etc., etc. 
8. open. letters or editorials you wish to share (however, we 

reserve the right to withhold them if they are damaging 
to the reputation of a single person or group or can be 
considered libelous.) 

If you wish to contribute, please call Marilda Stepanian Andres 964-9316 
or Stella Kazazian 231-4823. THANK YOU!! 

We enclose the information on Vartananz through the courtesy of several 
very hard-working members and thank them for their efforts. 


